Training of Safety Officers and Pharmacovigilance focal
persons of Punjab, on “High Alert Medicines; in line with the
National High Alert Medicines Guidelines (Pakistan)”.

Directorate of Drug Control Punjab, along with Primary & Secondary Healthcare Department (Punjab)
hosted a 2-days workshop titled “Strengthening the Safety Surveillance System in Punjab” in Lahore, on
8th and 10th March 2023, in collaboration with USAID and USP Pakistan.

Mr. Tahir Aziz the Vice President PSHP (Punjab), conducted a training session for the Safety Officers and
Pharmacovigilance focal persons of Punjab, on “Safe use of High Alert Medicines; in line with the
National High Alert Medicines Guidelines (Pakistan)”.



